
Dear Parents,
Greetings to you,

With an aim to provide multiple platforms to our students, we are now offering the students of

Grade I to VIII the Spell Bee Competition.

The charges for the same are Rs. 700/-. All the interested parents to send their consent in the Diary

along with the amount (in an envelope) to the Class Teacher latest by Tuesday, 2nd August 2022.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Mrs. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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26th July, 2022


